
Welcome to our Website!        Fall--2024 
 
This school year, 2024-2025, the Willow Hill School is celebrating it's 55th 
anniversary!  Often these occasions are celebrated on the 10's; however, our 50th 
was May of 2020, and all of our plans, and yours, were cancelled due to the global 
pandemic.  Now, with even five more years of success, including the launching of 
our Summer Program this past July, we have much to celebrate--namely our 
students that have found their way to our School where they can embrace their 
learning differences and excel in their strengths, all with the purpose of preparing 
them for work, post high school education, and relationship skills for success as 
young adults. 
 
If you are a parent, grandparent, relative, or friend of a child going into 6th grade 
or up to 12th grade and your interest has been piqued by what you have read on 
our website, please call Tom Rimer, our Director of Admissions, at 978-443-2581 
for a conversation about a possible fit for our School.  Applications are now being 
considered for next Fall of 2025. 
 
Best Wishes to You! 
 
Marilyn G. Reid 
Head of School 
Willow Hill School 
98 Haynes Road 
Sudbury, MA  01776 
(978) 443-2581 


